David V. Uihlein, Jr.
322 East Michigan Street
Milwaukee, Wisconsin
53202

September 14, 2011

Mr. Chris Lee

Staff Assistant to City Clerk

City of Milwaukee

200 East Wells Street, Room 205
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Re: Marriott Hotel Project
Wisconsin Avenue at Milwaukee Street
Dear Mr. Lee,

| own an office building at 322 East Michigan Street which is contiguous to the above
referenced proposed development.

Since this project was reviewed and approved earlier this year, | understand there have
been substantial revisions. | am requesting that the project again be reviewed by the
Historic Preservation Commission so that those revisions can be approved.

Very Truly Yours,

David V. Uihlein, Jr.
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